
From: Lenora Alusha
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Uptown Promenade (Keep Closed to traffic) Love Outdoor Dinning
Date: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 2:35:36 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello,

My husband are Whittier residents (30+) years and love that Greenleaf had been closed to traffic.

We use to drive all the way to Monrovia to get that same small shop / movie / walk date night experience.

Since they’ve build outdoor dinning we go at least 4 times a month!

We park and walk and love to eat outside. Even now we choose an outdoor table vs indoor.

Please keep it as is.
We still walk and shop so I don’t think it takes away from the stores at all.

I think it’s actually the same because there was never parking on that street anyway (only if you were lucky)
So it’s kinda the same but better!

Because now as you walk or dine there’s music and a great friendly atmosphere. Love watching the people and dogs
walk by instead of nasty smelling car exhaust!

Your Whittier Local Resident Thanks you!

Lenora Alusha
562-777-6315
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